
June 10, 2025, RGC Board Mee ng Minutes 

Called to Order:  6:30 PM  

The May Mee ng Minutes have been approved and posted  

Present: Tim Turnquist, Steve Hendrickson, David Bills, Harry Wharff, Ron Floyd, Michael Rossiter, Jose 

Salcedo, Ron Floyd, Paul Wilson, Ken Lyon, Tom McElhaƩon, John Wharff 

Absent: Dan McCullough, ScoƩ Herman 

President’s Message: David thanked everyone who volunteered for the junior tournament yesterday.  It 

went very smoothly and the First Tee appreciated how well the tournament ran.  There was a mix-up 

with the range tokens regarding payment.  David will get to the boƩom of that.  David also thanked the 

city and the grounds crew for replacing the 12th and 15th tee boxes. 

VP Message: John shared Jim Espinoza’s quote and design of the divot tools tee prize.  The Board voted 

on the design.   

Tournament Director: Harry shared that 75 signed up for the Memorial and 24 are scheduled to play at 

Whitehawk.  Entries are beginning to role in for the Firecracker and DOTO #3.  We will move away from 

the two-week deadline and return to the one-week deadline for future tournament entries. 

Tournament Bookkeeper Report: Harry has the Memorial and the 54-Hole Individual tournaments 

paid.  He is managing more of the tournament director role and Jose is taking over more of the money 

management of the tournament funds.  Both people will be watching the money and accounts.  All 

accounts are in good order.  A quesƟon was asked about the payment of skins being paid in cash.  Harry 

shared the difficulƟes of the way Venmo and Zelle work.  Moving forward, if members would prefer 

skin winnings returned electronically, they simply need to let Harry and Jose know.  

Treasurer’s Report: Jose paid for the domain hosƟng and all accounts are updated. 

Secretary’s Report: The 2025 RGC membership now has 207 members, up one from last month. The 

shadowbox is updated and photos of the gross and net champion for the 54-Hole Individual major were 

posted.  

Webmaster’s Report: Tim has the website updated. 

Rule’s Chairperson’s Report: Ken had nothing new to report. 

Handicapper’s Report: Mike has the EclecƟc updated.  He is updaƟng the handicap lists to remove 

people who are no longer members of the club.   

Correspondence:    

 Ron Floyd, as our Club Ambassador, shared the latest news about the NCGA.  They want to offer 

more assistance in club membership, parƟcipaƟon, and engagement.   

Old Business:    



 The Perpetual trophies need to be updated.  No progress has been made. Harry will take the 

lead on this.  

New Business:  

 Tom iniƟated a scholarship proposal for two $500 scholarships for high school seniors aŌer a 

First Tee administraƟon veƫng process.  The Board will run the idea out to the membership 

regarding their interest before moving forward. 

 ElecƟons are coming up, so it’s Ɵme to consider member-at-large posiƟons and a new vice 

president. 

Mee ng Adjourned: 7:39 pm  

 

 

 


